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LENT  - already! 
 

In 2019, there will be TWO Lenten prayer vigils in our Archdiocese.  These peaceful 
vigils allow us to be ‘good samaritans’ praying and offering help to unborn children 
and their mothers.   Over 3,000 UK Mothers have kept their babies because of 
this work & there are countless others that we do not get to know about.   These 
events are supported by the Archdiocese of St Andrews and Edinburgh 
 

VIGIL 1:  Edinburgh 
 
Hours:  11 am to 12 noon – Every Day 
Venue:  ‘Choices’ clinic, 2a Chalmers 
Street, Edinburgh EH3 9ES 
Contact:  Patricia MacLennan:  
pnmaclennan@yahoo.co.uk  / 07851 
195 043 
 

VIGIL 2:  Larbert  
 
Hours:   8 am to 8pm – Every Day 
Venue:  Forth Valley Royal Hospital, 
Stirling Road Larbert, Scotland FK5, UK 
Contact:  Anne Price: 
forthvalley40dfl@outlook.com 

 

 

Both vigils run from Ash Wednesday, 6th March until Palm Sunday, 14th April 
 
NEXT STEPS:  Find your closest vigil, then contact the Larbert or Edinburgh 
organisers, above.  Or just turn up!  You can come for any length of time.  This is a 
great way to include unborn children & their mothers in our Lenten preparations  
 

THANK YOU! 
Our Holy Innocents Mass on 28 December was RECORD BREAKING – our highest 

ever attendance!  St Margaret's Chapel at Gillis was standing room only & 
Archbishop Cushley remarked on how encouraging it was to see so many turning 

out to support pro-life. 

 


